Rosenson, Valerie

From: Sarah iakableslsSuabontaiin,
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 9:51 AM
To: Black Sarah

Subject: Mayor's proposed 5% budget increase

My husband and | have lived in Stamford for 11 years, and we are strongly opposed to the Mayor's proposed
5% budget increase. Our property taxes have increased 30% in the last 3 years due to the recent property
revaluation. This is a huge increase already and any further increase would place an even larger burden on the
Stamford property owners. The new mayor and his elected officials should use their skills and position to
scrutinize the proposed budget and make changes that will improve the value of the budget.

Thank you.

Sarah Black






